
 

 

 
 

 
 
Date:  Thursday, 13 February 2020 

 
      Trade Notice 

 
Re: Australian Container Levy Fee 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise that following a review of the Australian Container Levy fee and 
applicable costs associated, there is a requirement to upwardly adjust the quantum applicable for both import 
and export containers.   

Effective from the Forum Samoa4 v022N and Southern Moana v021S, the new Australian Export and Import 
Container Levy will be applied at AUD$70 per container. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service Team. 
 
  
Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

